
Christ Church  

CofE Primary School 
 23rd April 2021  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you very much to all of you that attended parents evening this week. I know that it was very differ-

ent to how we normally have parents evening  so thank you for being so understanding and supporting us 

with this new way of working. If you still need to arrange a parents evening please contact school and we 

will be happy to rearrange.  

 

We have had an exiting week in school with lots of activities and things going on. In year 5 , in French they 

have been learning all about the bakers- les boulangers– and preparing to ‘visit next week and buy and 

taste different types of French bread.  

 

Year 2 have filled the school with the smell of cress, as part of their working they are doing in science they 

are learning all about how things grow and develop. They have also been outside in maths lessons meas-

uring the playground.  

 

On Monday work will begin on the installation of a Zebra crossing on the road next to Alma Place. There 

may be disruption to traffic whilst the work is being completed.  

 

Don’t forget we are still taking park in the Living Streets, walk to school project so this is a good opportuni-

ty to walk, scoot or cycle to school and avoid the traffic.  

  

Take Care, 

Mrs. Bradford 

 

Internet Safety 

Due to the increasing time that children are spending on screen, we are having a huge focus on 

internet safety. To make the most of the internet, children need to make smart decisions. Be In-

ternet Legends empowers younger children to use the web safely and wisely, so they can be 

confident explorers of the online world.  

Today, children in Key Stage 2 will be bringing home a game for the whole family to play to help 

you learn about internet safety.  

For more information and to access further resources and games to play, follow the attached link.  

 

https://beinternetlegends.withgoogle.com/en_uk/parents/ 

 

 


